
 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

 

 
December 4, 2020 

Dear National University Student, 

Over the past few months, National University has enacted a number of changes due to COVID-19, 
including modified operations at our campuses, as well as the transition of classroom-based courses to 
online format. We made the decisions prioritizing the health, safety, and well-being of our students, 
faculty, and staff.  

Considering the recent data and trends of the virus, National University will continue remote 
operations and the suspension of on-site instruction for most courses until July 2021, and until further 
notice.  

We will continue to prioritize on-site instruction for various essential worker disciplines that cannot be 
taught online per the accreditor/licensure agency. Students in these courses will be notified separately 
with additional information regarding on-site instruction.  

Per H.R.8337, veteran students will continue receiving benefits, including Monthly Housing Allowance, 
at the resident rate until December 21, 2021 or until the school resumes in-person courses, whichever 
occurs first. Veteran students must continue to meet all benefits eligibility criteria through December 
21, 2021.  We will continue to work with veteran and international students to explore additional 
solutions as needed. 

Additional details and information about our reopening will be forthcoming as this situation evolves. In 
the meantime, we continue to monitor updates from national, state, and local health authorities, 
programmatic accreditors, state authorization entities, and licensure boards.  

University staff are available to provide ongoing support for our students. Visit NU’s Student Services 
page for information on resources, or contact advisor@nu.edu or veteransaffairs@nu.edu to schedule 
meetings online or by phone to address any questions you may have.  

We encourage you to follow guidance from public health agencies to help slow the spread of COVID-19. 
For the latest updates on NU’s response to COVID-19, visit nu.edu/coronavirus.  

Thank you for your ongoing patience and cooperation, and, please, be safe. 

Sincerely,  

 
David W. Andrews, Ph.D.  
President 
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